[Insert District Engineer’s Name]
[Insert District Engineer, District]
[Insert Address]
[Insert City], IA [Insert Zip]
RE: IA DOT [Insert Project #, Project Description]
Dear Mr[s]. [Insert District Engineer’s Name]:

The [Insert Federal, State, or local Official of Jurisdiction] has been contacted by the Iowa DOT District [Insert #] Office regarding the [Insert Project Name.]   The [Insert Federal, State, or local Official of Jurisdiction] understands that there is a need for this improvement and that the proposed [Insert Project Description] will improve will have a temporary affect on the Section 4(f) Property.
The [Insert Local Project Sponsor Name] has been notified that as part of the project, [Insert a description of the impacts to property.]
After our discussions, it is further understood that the [Insert a description of the impacts to property] will meet the following criteria:
1. Duration (of the occupancy) is to be temporary, i.e., less than the time needed for construction of the project, and there will be no change in ownership of the land; 

2. Scope of the work is minor, i.e., both the nature and the magnitude of the changes to the 4(f) resource are minimal; 

3. There are no anticipated permanent adverse physical impacts, nor will there be interference with the activities or purpose of the resource, on either a temporary or permanent basis; 

4. The land being used will be fully restored, i.e., the resource must be returned to a condition which is at least as good as that which existed prior to the project.
This letter documents the agreement of the appropriate [Insert Federal, State, or local] officials having jurisdiction over the resource regarding the above conditions.

If you wish to contact me concerning this letter, please call me at [Insert Federal, State, or local Phone Number].
Sincerely, 

[Insert Federal, State, or local Official of Jurisdiction]
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